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Dear Murray: 

 

NOVA GAS TRANSMISSION LTD. (NGTL) 

TOLLS, TARIFF, FACILITIES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE (TTFP)  

RESOLUTION T2007-04 – CO2 MANAGEMENT SERVICE REVIEW  

APPLICATION NO 1579345 

PROCEEDING ID. 89 

 

The Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC or Commission) acknowledges receipt of Application 

No. 1579345 regarding TTFP resolution T2007-04 – CO2 Management Service Review (the 

Application). The Application was reviewed by way of a written process with Notice being 

issued August 15, 2008.  The following parties submitted Statements of Intent to Participate 

(SIPs) by the deadline of August 15, 2008: BP Canada Energy Company, EnCana Corporation, 

Nexen Marketing, and Office of the Utilities Consumer Advocate. The SIPs filed by the parties 

did not contain any objection to the Application. The Application was reviewed following 

Information Responses from NGTL to questions from the Commission.  

 

Upon review of the Application and the information responses it became apparent to the 

Commission that the changes proposed in the Application affect only the inputs to the 

methodology used to calculate the rates applied to CO2 service. As the Application results in 

changes to neither the previously approved rates nor the terms and conditions of service, no 

approval is required from the Commission at this time. The AUC will review the impact of this 

resolution when NGTL next applies for changes to its Rates, Tolls and Charges, expected in 

November or early December 2008.  

 

If NGTL requires the Commission to consider granting explicit approval of the detailed 

methodology and the source of the inputs to that methodology, a separate application 

incorporating the methodology into the tariff language should be submitted to the Commission.  

 

The Commission considers that no further action is required with respect to the Application and 

is closing its file on the matter. 
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Please direct any questions or concerns regarding this matter to Umesh Pillai by e-mail at 

umesh.pillai@auc.ab.ca or by phone at (403) 592-4480. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

 

Heather Gnenz 

Director, Rates 

 

 

mailto:umesh.pillai@auc.ab.ca

